Class Lynher Summer Term News
Dear Parents,

This half term will run slightly differently to normal. The mornings will be usual to the children with maths and English, however in the afternoons apart from for PE and Wednesday afternoon, we will be splitting the year groups.

Year 5 will be beginning the new whole school topic; How can I express myself? They will have an initial discussion about this and then plan together creative ways to answer the question. They will also be completing lessons focussing on building their knowledge and understanding of vocabulary.
Year 6 will be completing revision lessons in order to prepare them for the SATs. These will be taken in the week beginning 13/05/19. Up until now we have covered the full curriculum but feel that the next two weeks are best used to ensure your child is prepared, confident and comfortable with the tests to come, in order that they can perform to the best of their ability on the day. 
Following the SATs we will use the last 8 weeks of the summer term to fully explore our new topic, complete a range of foundation subject topics and enjoy our residential. For year 6 this will also be a time to reflect on what they have done in their time here and to ensure they have a confident transition to secondary education.
Please can you ensure labelled PE Kits are available in school for the whole term and kept on the child’s peg. We will be doing lots of practice for sports day. Please check that your child’s school trainers still fit comfortably.

Please read the weekly newsletter for forthcoming events and dates. 

Homework

All children need to continue with their reading.

Year 5: To complement their vocabulary lessons for English, we would like each child to bring in, each Monday, 5 amazing words and their definitions which they will then teach to the rest of the year group.
For Maths to continue their practice of times tables on TT Rockstars. If they need time to complete this in school please let us know.

Year 6: We will not be giving specific homework, however we would like the children to access revision materials online at least once a week each for English and maths. This can done through the BBC website -
https://www.bbc.com/bitesize/levels/zbr9wmn, as well as Mymaths. If this is not possible and they need time to complete this in school please let us know.  
From time to time, whole school homework will also be given to link in with whole school topics as well as local/national/ global events. A description of the homework given will usually be put on the class page of the website with spare resources on the notice board in the classroom.
Should you have any concerns about your child’s time in school please do not hesitate to contact the school and make an appointment to see either ourselves or Mrs Norton when we can give the matter our full attention.

Yours sincerely,   

Emma Cunningham and Fran Ferguson

Class teachers
